WYOMING STATE LIBRARY

AND

HISTORICAL DEPARTMENT

RUTH HARRINGTON LIBRARIAN HISTORIAN EX-OFFICIO

CHEYENNE

September 27, 1933.

Dr. W. S. Campbell, University of Oklahoma, Norman, Oklahoma.

Dear Dr. Campbell:

Our loan to you of historical material has been returned in good condition. I am sorry that I was of so little help to you, but perhaps the next time you call on us we shall be able to do more for you. I am now well acquainted with the material in the files, and I am gradually getting them alphetized and indexed so they are more workable.

Hoping that we may receive a copy of your book, I am

Very truly yours,

(Miss) Margaret Burke,

Assistant State Historian.